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BARGAINING
UPDATE

Final preparations; bargaining begins July 30

Your negotiating team is scheduled to meet on July 9 
and 16 to discuss your feedback and finish our proposals. 
Bargaining officially begins at the end of the month, 
with our first meetings scheduled for July 30 and 31.

Wear red on July 30 and 31 to show your support! We 
appreciate your solidarity and the strong message it 
sends the employer. 

Take wear-red selfies with your coworkers and send 
them to photos@aupe.org to be shared on AUPE’s  
social media.

Urgent Bargaining Town Halls 

AUPE’s Time for Action bargaining town halls are 
happening throughout June and all members are 
invited. Please visit the town hall website for details on 
the town hall nearest you. 

You will also receive email invitations, shareable posters, 
and timely reminders to ensure everyone has the chance 
to attend. All AUPE members are encouraged to join 
these urgent town halls.

Please contact a member of your negotiating team if 
you have any questions about bargaining. 


